Travis Middle School



Quanah, Texas
Gayle McKinley, Principal Phone: 940-663-2226

Fax: 940-663-6361

P.O. Box 150

Yvonne Finley, Secretary

April 4, 2019

April Board Report

Track has ended a successful season with the results being as follows:

8th grade girls won the district meet 7th grade girls finished in 4th place 8th grade boys finished in 3rd place 7th grade boys finished in 7th place

Baseball and softball for sixth graders has begun. It created a lot of interest among The sixth-grade students. We also have some trying to develop an interest in tennis.

Our first STAAR tests a April 9th and 10th. We are giving eighth grade math and reading. The seventh graders will take the writing test. May 13, 14, 15, and 16 will finish out the STAAR tests.

Our TMSCA team will travel to San Antonio for the math and science competitions on April 25, 26, and 27. We have three sponsors and six students attending.

Middle school sports banquet will be May 23rd. Our end of the year awards program will be May 26th at 9:00 in the Auditorium.

Attendance:

6th- 94.24 %

7th- 93.11%

8th- 94.91%